
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The External Academic Relations Office with cooperation with the German Academic 

Exchange Service (DAAD) cordially invites you to attend the session  

 

Study Visits / Seminars for Groups of Foreign Students to 

Germany 2017  
 

Content  

 

DAAD offers financial support for subject-related academic information visits to Germany 

organized by faculty members for groups of students. Group Study Visit grants are intended 

to encourage contact with academic institutions, groups and individuals in Germany, and 

offer insight into current issues in the academic, scientific, economic, political and cultural 

realms.  

 

 

Target Group: Head of departments, University teachers 

 

The workshop will be held on November 30, 2016 from 12:30 to 13:30 in Yousef Shamas 

Room, in the Walid and Helen Kattan New Administration Building 

 

Note:  

  

-         The session will be conducted entirely in English 

 

 

The Trainer: 

  

Christina Stahlbock is the Head of the DAAD Information Center in Eastjerusalem with a 

branch office in Birzeit University. Working for DAAD in Cairo and Berlin she has gained 

considerable expierence in scholarship programmes as well as designing further trainings for 

graduates and researchers.  

  

 

Kindly, confirm your attendance to Dr. Amir Khalil, external.relations@birzeit.edu 

 

 

 

For more information about the program  please check 

http://ic.daad.de/accra/en/29332/index.html 
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